MCKOVNVILLE IMPROVEMENT ASSOCIATION MEETING.

The McKownville Improvement Association held its annual meeting on May 21 at Christ Lutheran Church. Mr. John Buckhoff, Superintendent of the State University Plant gave an outline of future plans, including new construction west of Fuller Hoad, near Washington Avenue Extension, and improvements of present plant, including smoke control.

The slate of officers elected for the year 1968-1969
were: Andrew Velenti, Fresident; James J. Barber, Vice President;
Bernice E. Hamme, Secretary; Donald S. Munn, Tressurer; James B.
Webster, John E. Davis, Hugh Prytherch, Directors for three
years.

(continued from page 1)

on by Mr. Prytherch to speak on the plans of the fire district to construct a new fire house at the corner of Brookwood St. and Western Ave. Mr. Casatelli explained that building would begin sometime this summer but explained that the fire district was still waiting for a court decision as to the price of the property.

as to the price of the property.

Mr. Fred Abele reported on the activities of the McKownville Water Advisory Board. He mentioned that with excellent cooperation from the town board, the committee has made many improvements in McKownville's water system within the last year. The McKownville reservoir, he said, had been dredged last year, increasing its capacity and reasonable and liberal water regulations have been set up for the citizens of McKownville. Among recommendations made to the town board by the committee was one for the provision of a boat by the town for the use of clearing the McKownville Reservoir of algae.

The last order of business for the evening was the electing of officers. Elected were Mr. Hugh Prytherch, president, Mr. Aldo Zanotta, vicepresident, Mr. Thomas F. Keenan, treasurer and Mrs. Gerald W.

Submitted by Bernice E. Hamme

Secretary. Tel. 482-1015